
DOCKET NO. 70-687 OCT 3 0 1980

Union Carbide Corporation
ATTN: . Mr. H. C. Hart

Nuclear Facilities Engineer
Medical Products Divisi.on
P.O. Box 324
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:.

We received your October 22, 1980 letter, for approval of a by-pass
route to the spent fuel route originally approved in February 1980.

Upon completion of review of the amendment request, a fee will be
assessed in accordance with materials Category 13 (Special projects)
and Footnote 8 of Section 170, of the enclosed Part 170. Footnote 8
provides that the fee will be determined by the Commission based on
the amount of manpower and support services required to conduct the
review.

Your request is being processed by the Licensing staff, and upon
completionof .their review, the Commission will notify you of the
fee due. If you have any questions, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Original -Signed By
J. D. Weiss

Doug Weiss
License Fee Management Branch

.Silver Spring Office
Office of Administration
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